
 
June 1, 1937 
 
Dear Sir:  
 
I am firmly convinced that your organization will have a rehabilitating effect, particularly if you succeed to 
put influential non-Jewish people at least to the outside in the lead. I myself am outside of any organization 
and therefore I am not able to directly work on behalf of you. It seems to me that the only right thing to 
do is to get in touch with the American Jewish Committee, 461 Fourth Avenue, New York, and with the 
American Jewish Congress, 221 West 57. Street, New York – both of them pursue similar goals.  
 
Yours respectfully,  
Albert Einstein  
 
 


